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Peter Clarke 
fyi-request-28787-a964c84f@requests.fyi.org.nz  
 
 
Tēnā koe Peter 
 
Thank you for your email of 17 October 2024 to Te Kaunihera o Pōneke | Wellington City Council (the 
Council) requesting the following information: 
 

• I would like to request under LGOIMA all modelling used to justify the cycle lane recently 
implemented on Molesworth. Namely any sort of feasibility study, cost-benefit analysis, 
projected risks, or projected usage of the cycle lane. 

 
Your request has been considered under the Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 
1987 (LGOIMA).  
 
Please find attached to this letter: 
 

˗ The Thorndon Connections Transitional Project business case 
˗ Modelling of traffic impacts from the changes on Molesworth 
˗ A spreadsheet of benefit-cost ratio (BCR) calculations which investigates the return on 

investment. 
 
This information has been released to you in full. 
 
More information about the Thorndon connections project can be found online here: 
www.transportprojects.org.nz/current/thorndon-connections.  
 
If you require further information, please contact official.information@wcc.govt.nz.  
 
 
Nāku noa, nā 
 

  
  
Laura McIlhone  
Advisor  
Official Information & Privacy   
Wellington City Council  
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